" Dear Sir/Madam,

Maire Cullinan

Fros CorporateSupport.Unit <CorporateSupport.Unit@deccgov.ie»

Sent: Tuesday 8 February 2022 16:03

Ta: Development Plan

Ce CarparateSupport.Unit; Planning Advisory

Subject: Reply from DECC re EIS 22/06 - Proposed Variation No 4 of ihe Monaghan County

Development Plan 2019-2025

Prognsed Variadon No.4 of the Monaghan Couniv Development Plan 2649 — 2025

Good afternoon,

Please see below a reply from Ms, Trish Smullen, on behalf of Geological Survey Ireland (a division of the
Department of Environment, Climate and Cormmunications) for the subject below

Kind regards,
Enda Brady,
Corporate Support Unit,

Enda Brady,
Corporate Support Unit,

An Roinn Comhshaoil, Aerdide agus Cumarsdide
Department of the Environment, Climate and Comimunicalions

Teach Leamhain, Bothar Ghleann an larka, An Cabhén, H12 ABH7
Elm Hotise, Earlsvale Road, Gavan, H12 A8H7?

M +35387 623 7714 T +353 (0)1 6782308
CorporateSupport. Unil@decc.qov.ie www.gov.is/idecs

From: GSI Planning <GSIPlanning@GSLie>

Sent: Monday 7 February 2022 13:16

To: CorporateSupport.Unit <CorporateSupport. Unit@decc.gov.ie>

Ce: Clare Glanville <Clare.Glanville@decc.gov.ie>; GSt Planning <GSIPlanning@GSL.ie>

Subject: Re: EJS 22/06 - Proposed Variation No 4 of the Monaghan County Development Plan 2019-2025

~ With reference to your email dated 13 January 2022, regarding the Proposed Variation No 4 of the
Monaghan County Development Plan 2019-2025, please note that Geological Survey irefand has no
specific comment or observations to make on this matter since our last response 21/387.

If you have any further queries or if we can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me
Trish Smullen, or my colleague Clare Glanville at GS{Planning@gsi.ie.




Yours sincerely,

Trish Sinuiien
Geological Survey ireland

Frora: GSI Planning

Sent: 17 January 2022 09:13
Ce: GSI Planning _
Subieci: EIS 22/06 - Proposed Variation No 4 of the Monaghan County Developmant Plan 20158-2025

ElS 22/06

Proposed Variation No 4 of the Monaghan County Development Plan 2019-2025. Request for observations by
Monaghan Co Council to be forwarded via the C5U mailbox before 10 February 2022. Letter is enclosed. Further

details avaitable here.
Regards,

John

From: Maire Cullinan <mcullina@managhancoco.ig>

Sent: Thursday 13 January 2022 08:58

To: Customer Service <Customer.Service@decc, gov.ie>; CorporateSupport.Unit
<CorporaieSupport.Unit@decc.gov.ie>; Enda Brady <Enda.Brady@decc.gov.ie>; Eric Pepper
<Eric.Pepper@decc.gov.ie>

Subject: Proposed Variation No. 4 of the Monaghan County Development Plan 2019-2025 to DECC

CAUTION: This etiail Griginated fromoutside of the organisation, Do inot click links ar-open attachménts

‘unless vol recoghise tig'senderand imow the content'is safé. T A

Good morning,

Please find attached letter in respect of notification of Proposed Variation No. 4 of the‘l\ﬂonaghan County

Development Plan 2019-2025.
The relevant documentation can be accessed at the following Hnk https://monaghan.ie/planning/variation-no-4-to-

the-monaghan-county-development-plan-2019-2025/

Maire Cullinan

Economic Development

& Urhan Regeneration
Monaghan County Council

- The-information contained in-this message; and any files transmitted with it; is‘intended for the named recipient(s)~— "~
only. It may contain privileged and/or confidential information and if you are not the intended recipient, you must
nat disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender
immediately by e-mail and delete it from your system, E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure and
therefore Monaghan County Council does not accept legal responsibility for the contents of this message. Except
where sent in the ordinary course of business, any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author and do
not necessarily represent those of Monaghan County Council. Monaghan County Council operates anti-virus
programs; however, we do not accept responsibility for any damage whatsoever that is caused by viruses being
passed. Monaghan County Council monitors e-mail communications for operational, security and business reasons.
Don fhaighteoir {nd do na faighteoirf) ainmnithe amhdin an t-eolas atd sa teachtaireacht seo. D'théadfadh eolas
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